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May 21, 2007 
 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 
City of Racine 
Racine City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
I hereby request permission to accept funding and for the Mayor and City Clerk to sign a contract with 
the Root-Pike Watershed Initiative Network for the Baseline Assessment of Root River Water Quality 
within the city of Racine.  This project will include expanding the monitoring of water quality to provide 
a worksheet of data to assess future projects’ impact on the Root River.   
 
The funding is for $7,236.  A $5,045.20 soft match will be covered by the City.  This will be fulfilled by 
$3,700 worth of existing equipment, 15 staff hours and $790.20 in existing grants. 
 
The contract has bee reviewed and approved by Kathleen Fischer in the Finance Department.  The grant 
control number is 2007-005. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Janelle M. Grammer 

 


